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From: webmaster@puc.state.oh.us
To: ContactThePUCO

11265 - EL-ALRD
Subject: 62217

Received: 10/27/2011 11:15:13 AM
Message:

WEB ID:; 62217 AT:10-27-2011 at 11:15 AM
Related Case Number:

TYPE: comment

NAME: Mr. Mark Zimmerly
CONTACT SENDER ? No

MAILING ADDRESS:

» 424-34 E. Sycamore Street

2 3
— =
g
. ~ o)
» Columbus Grove , Ohio 45830 . = 2
» USA =
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PHONE INFORMATION: @ <
i =
e Home: 419-659-6218
s Alternative: 419-296-5072
o Fax: (no fax number provided?)

E-MAIL: braun4550@hotmail.com
INDUSTRY :Electric

ACCOUNT INFORMATION:

» Company: AEP

» Name on account: Mark R. & Patrice M. Zimmerly

» Service address: 424 E. Sycamore Street Lot # 34 Columbus Grove, OH
» Service phone: 419-659-6218

o (no account number provided?)

COMMENT DESCRIPTION:

Please consider denying the 17% proposed/requested AEP distribution price increase. As Seniors this

Please help. Thank you for your consideration.

would be a hard ship in these poor economic times. It appears that our bill keeps increasing. Looks like the
price per kwh was 5 cents not long ago and has recently increased to 7 cents. A 20% increase already?

(If this is the incorrect forum to address this concern, please advise where should be expressed. Attending
a public hearing is not a good possibility for us at this time).
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